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MESSAGE FROM 
MRS FREEMAN

  

                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a busy week as we make preparations for the end of the school 
year. I hope that you all received my email sent earlier today about the option 
of a later start on Monday due to the football - please note that this is entirely 
optional.

Last week Year 6 had a blast! Whether they stayed at school or went to the 
Isle of Wight - they all had a great time! Please see some photos of the Isle of 
Wight trip below. I was lucky enough to accompany the children this year and 
had a great time - they were so well behaved and the staff team were also 
amazing.  Thanks to everyone - I felt so proud to be the headteacher of BHPS!

Year 6 also had a fabulous time on Wednesday at their Leaver’s Day! This was 
organised by the Parental Leavers Committee and it was brilliant! Poor Miss 
Farrell ended up in the paddling pool! It is the Y6 Prom this evening; the 
children are so excited and the parents and carers who have organised this 
have worked tirelessly to make sure that it is a night to remember - have fun 
everyone!

There is a lot going on next week from staff leaving assemblies, Year 6 
graduation, All Change Day and more! We hope that your child really enjoys 
the last week of term!

Have a lovely weekend! Is it coming home???? Come on England!!!!

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Freeman
Headteacher and Safeguarding Lead

Weekly Whole School 
Attendance 93%

Weekly Class Attendance

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ 
98-100%

Daniel Fishel - 98.3%

Good attendance ‘green’
96-97%

(No classes)

Well Done
Fishel Class!

Stars of the Week

Banksy:  Harrison R
Thorpe:  Harper Y
Coyle:  Oscar R & Owen L
Van Gogh:  Ronnie K & Millie W
Emberley:  Harrison T
Chung:  Neave W
Shuster:  Melissa Q
Blake:  Esme S & Megan P
Goldsworthy:  Harry B & Ronnie-S M

Eldridge:  Reggie D & Oliver C
O’Keeffe:  Gracie W, Khian G & 
Amber T-S
Leibovitz:  Max B
Fishel:  Lois T & Sienna F
Warhol:  Scarlett K
Aspire:  Jenson P & 
Summer-Rose D

House Points

Attenborough
Rowling
Hawking
Holmes

Year 6 Isle of Wight



              
MAKATON
Sign of the Week

                                             
                        

 

 Miss Knott, 
SENCo  Assistant 

 HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND  
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

Weekly Lunch Menus
On our website at: https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/ at the bottom of the page. We will continue sending out weekly menus 

each Friday afternoon as we feel this is working well for families and keeps this fresh in your inbox!

Mrs Freeman

12th July - Year 6 Prom

15th July - All Change afternoon

17th and 18th July - Year 6 
performances

17th July - Headteachers Awards 
9am (invite only) KS2 Hall

17th July - Special Recognition 
Awards 9am (invite only) KS2 
Hall

19th July - Year 6 Graduation 
2.30pm

Monday, 22nd July - INSET Day - 
no children in school

New Academic Year 2024/2025

Friday, 30th August & Monday 2nd 
Sept - INSET Days - no 
children in school

First Day of Autumn Term

Tuesday 3rd September 2024

DIARY DATES
Keep a note!

The girls football team were 
undefeated in their run of games! 
They  won their group and scored 
more than 20 goals over 4 games. 
Well done! The boys also 
competed well in their group. They 
won their initial West group and 
then came third in the final group. 
Well done! 

A

Football News Roll of Honour

Roll of Honour
Movie Star in the Making! 
Mia-Lily is in a film!  Back in May she headed up to central London to take 
part in filming for an exciting film that will be released at Christmas 2025 - 
Christmas Karma.  The film has lots of different actors starring in it, and 
Mia-Lily had an amazing time on set meeting them and learning her art.  
Shortly after, Mia-Lily also found out that she had achieved the highest 
grade in her LAMDA exam, achieving a Distinction! Wow!

Horse Riding Triumph 
Well done Inola who did very well in her first County 
level horse show on Saturday. She attended the Kent 
County Show and won her class. She did so well and we 
are so proud of her. Fabulous!

I was delighted to receive the following email from 
councillor Sophie Dunbar….

Dear Mrs Freeman, 

It is with a huge burst of local pride I email today, Two of your
students in Year 3 came along to our Residents 
Association litter pick that took place on Saturday 22nd 
June. We started at 10:30am and both Phoebe C and Emrys
collected what can only be described as their BODY WEIGHT 
in litter! They are both an absolute credit to you, their School 
and themselves. 

I hope this email goes towards recognising them for their fantastic service 
to the local community and we hope next time their hard work inspires 
others to come out and keep our Town tidy. 

Well done to both Phoebe and Emrys - we are so proud!

LANGUAGE OF THE 
MONTH

Lithuanian
Hello:    Sveiki

Goodbye:   Viso gero

Thank you:   Ačiū

https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

